JORDANS UPDATE LETTER

WORLDWIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS
P.0. BOX 725 KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28068

Greetings to our Friends in Christ,
| hope that your 2025 got off to a good start. We were able to survive the cold days with only a
runny nose.

Going back to December 2024, we were able to get together as family even though it was short.
Linda and | enjoyed our Christmas together.

The first 10 days of February the ladies house was under quarantine because one of the ladies
had the COVID. We missed two weeks of Bible Studies. Thank the Lord they are all cleared now.

We are enjoying going to Preacher’ s Fellowships and also to local revival meetings.

The Lord’ s presence and power has been felt in our daily lives. We thought about the song: In
the Garden that says, He walks with me, and He talks with me. And He tells me | am His own.
It is comforting to know that His unseen hand is still guiding us through this weary land. It sure
makes it a joy to serve Him.

We say a special thanks to those who sent gift offerings for Christmas, and we are always
grateful for your regular support and prayers that the Lord will continue to keep us healthy and
use us.

Your servants for Jesus’ sake,
Randall & Linda Jordan



